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Sequoia and Kings Canyon National Parks are initiating 
a planning process to address visitor access and travel 
to and within developed areas of the parks. We can’t 
continue this process without your perspective. We are 
seeking your feedback to help identify key issues and 
ways to improve your access and experience.

  We want to hear from you! 

1. What experiences in Sequoia and Kings Canyon 
National Parks do you find most important?  

2. What issues most interfere with your ability to 
access and get the most out of your experiences in 
the parks? 

3. What can the park do to better address 
these barriers? 

4. What is the park doing well to manage these issues 
that you would like to see continue? 

How to get involved: Visit https://
parkplanning.nps.gov/SEKIFrontcountry 
between November 17th and January 17th 
to learn more about this planning process 
and submit your input or scan this QR code.

Sequoia and Kings Canyon National Parks need YOUR input! 
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